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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Dawn Pehl <dawnpehl@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2022 2:56 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE Dockets UE220066 and UG220067

[EXTERNAL] 

 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Re: Dockets UE-220066 and UG-220067 
 
We received notice of the requested PSE rate changes, and were disgusted. During a time when our economy is already suffering and 
people are struggling to keep gas in their cars and food on their tables, a proposed increase of 13.59% for Electric Service and 12.98% 
for Natural Gas Service for 2023 is ridiculous. On top of that, the proposed increases for 2024 and 2025 are less than 3%. None of the 
reasons that PSE have given to justify the request for the increases balance out the damage this will cause many families and 
households.  
 
While we understand that rate increases are inevitable, this rate of increase in such a small period of time is too much to ask. We hope 
that you will seriously consider this when you make your decision to approve or reject these changes. Thank you. 
 
Dawn Pehl 
 


